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On Fri, 26 Jul 2024 at 1 1:04,_@Qamblingcommission.,qov.uk>

wrote:
i

Hope you’re well?

Please can we request a correction to your copy here:
https://gc.vixio.com/insights-analysis/online-slots-players-far-greater-risk-says-
new-uk-data

The third and fourth pars state this:



The survey also found that 4.9 percent of those surveyed said they had
considered suicide and that their gambling had played some role in this.
However, the commission noted that the 11.4 percent of respondents who
indicated they had considered or attempted suicide in general represented
a higher estimate than tends to be reported in other studies.

This is incorrect.

You would be accurate if you used these words instead:

Of the 11.4 percent of participants who had thought about or attempted
taking their own life, 4.9 percent reported that this was related to their
gambling either a little or a lot, with 1.1 percent reporting that this was
related to their gambling a lot.
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This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in
error please return it to the address it came from indicating that you are not the
intended recipient and delete it from your system. Do not copy, distribute or take
action based on this email. Freedom of Information requests can be submitted
either by email (FOl@gamblingcommission.gov.uk) or by writing to: FOI request
Gambling Commission Victoria Square House Victoria Square Birmingham B2 4BP
Please clearly state that your request is under the Freedom of Information Act.





